
 
 

 

December 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
  
Re: Year 11 - End of Term 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support throughout this 
busy and challenging term. We are incredibly proud of the way our Year 11 students conducted 
themselves during the recent practice exams. Their positive attitude and dedication are a 
testament to their hard work and commitment. We are confident that they will build on this strong 
foundation and continue to strive for their best. 
 
We are delighted to share that our Year 11 students continue to be positive role models for 
younger students. They have shown compassion, kindness, and a strong sense of community 
through their participation in various charitable events, including the Shoe Box Appeal, Basics 
Bank, Poppy Appeal, and Christmas Jumper Day. 
 
Furthermore, their contributions to extracurricular activities have been immense. From sports and 
ESPs to clubs, focus groups, the Dance Showcase, Music Festival, and the Legally Blonde 
production, they have showcased their remarkable talent and enthusiasm. 
 
As we approach the end of term, we hope that students who have applied for post-16 courses will 
continue to secure interview invites and college places.  
 
We encourage your child to take this opportunity to relax, spend time with loved ones, and 
prioritize self-care. We look forward to welcoming them back in January, refreshed and ready to 
embark on their final months at Wildern School. 
 
Together, we will continue to ensure that all students Dream it. Believe it. Achieve it. 
 
Wishing you a peaceful and restful break. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Miss S Cooper 
Director of Progress and Achievement 

 
 


